
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: LD/KH/cc/Year11 Prom 

2nd September 2020 

Dear Parents 

Year 11 Prom 2020 Update 

I am writing to update you on the Year 11 Prom 2020. 

As you will be aware, Government guidance states that large gatherings are not permitted, 
which means that the date we had rescheduled for the Prom will unfortunately not go ahead. 

With this in mind, I have made one final attempt to reschedule the Prom for Friday 16th 
October 2020. 

If Government guidance remains in place, we will refund all payments made through 
Wisepay on to the bank card the original payment was made on. 

I will inform you with any updates as soon as I have them. 

If you have any queries, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 

I thank you for your understanding and support. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 

 

 


